PO Box 695 Topeka, Kansas 66601-0695

May 12, 2009

Ben Holmes

Trail Nerds Association
PO Box 3447
Shawnee, KS 66203

Dear Ben,

| wanted to thank you for the extremely generous $1,000 donation to the
Clinton Lake trails. There are several projects which will now be feasible thanks
to your continuing dedication to the trails.

Greg had recently suggested adding some structures to the first 2 miles
where it is chronically wet due to seeps. | had also been planning a bridge or two
for a time when funds and volunteers were available. Thanks to your support
these project plans can become a reality.

There are about 40,000 annuai trail users at Clinton Lake who will benefit from
your support of the trails. Please pass along my sincere appreciation to your
fellow runners.

Sincerely,
Michael Goodwin

Clinton Lake Trail Coordinator
Kansas Trails Council



Earth Riders Trails Association
520 W. 103" St., Box 158
Kansas City, MO 64114

May 10, 2009

Trail Nerds Association
PO Box 3447
Shawnee, KS 66203

Dear Ben Holmes:

Please accept my appreciation on behalf of Earth Riders Trail Association for
your monetary donation of $500.00. Earth Riders Trails Association is a 501(c)(3) not
for profit corporation; Missouri tax ID 18399312, Federal tax ID 26-0023378. Once

again, thank you for your generous donation.

Sincerely,

William Featherston
ERTA Treasurer



